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2018 Nominations for SPELD NZ Board Members 
and Professional Standards Committee
Members
SPELD NZ Constitution Rule 11.6


Nominations must be received by the SPELD NZ Executive Officer by Friday, 29 June 2018.    Nominations received after that time will not be accepted.  Complete the form and send:

· by post to PO Box 24-617, Royal Oak, Auckland 1345
· by email to eo@speld.org.nz
· by fax to 09 614 3717


	Members making the nomination:

	Nominator:
	Name:
	Region
	Signature:
	Date:

	Nominator 1
	
	
	
	

	Nominator 2
	
	
	
	

	Nominator 3
	
	
	
	

	Acceptance by nominee:

	Position nominated for:
	Name:
	Do you accept the nomination?
	Signature:
	Date:

	
	
	
	
	


Written nominations must be received by the Executive Officer at least 12 weeks prior to the Annual General Meeting.  The nominations can be made by at least 3 Professional or Regular Members and must be accompanied by the signed consent of the nominee (Rule 11.6).  


Nominations are for Board Members (Board) and Professional Standards Committee (PSC).
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